Subject: Non-OCR Posting - Approval Required

Date: Wednesday, October 28, 2015 at 4:47:56 PM Pacific Daylight Time

From: cpdi@ccny.cuny.edu

To: Barbara Allen

October 28, 2015, 7:47 pm

Dear Barbara:

Thank you for submitting your new "OPB Seeks News Director" job posting request. Your request has been received, and is currently being reviewed. A confirmation email will be sent to your Primary Contact when the request is approved. Until the request is approved, you may review your request and make changes as necessary.

You have elected to receive resumes via: other.

If you have any questions, please contact us.

Thank you,
CCNY Career and Professional Development Institute
www.ccny.cuny.edu/careercenter
212-650-6507
careercenter@ccny.cuny.edu